WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

DATE: December 9, 2022
TO: Rik Kowall, Supervisor
FROM: Sean O’Neil, Community Development Director @

SUBJECT: Parks and Recreation Committee Reappointments

This month, the terms of Parks and Recreation Committee members Ms. Deb Deren, and Ms.
Rhonda Grubb, and Ms. Kathleen Aseltyne will expire. I submit that, in their tenure, they have
been hard working and dedicated members of the Parks and Recreation Committee. They have
studied the issues before them and provide thoughtful comments and have carefully considered
every matter. Therefore, it is my recommendation that Ms. Deren, Ms. Grubb, and Ms. Aseltyne
be reappointed to 3-year terms, expiring December 18, 2025. Please contact me if you require
further information.

Please contact me if you require further information.



